October 3, 1983

Mr. Fred Whiting, President{
American Federation of Arts
Barr Bundinﬁ

Washington, ¢

Dear Mr. Whiting:

Thanks ever so mugh for your letbter of Septomber
22 and the kind thinge you say of ouwr work here. Various
people have been interested in the drawing chairs, as you
oall them, and perhaps your suggestion about them is a very
happy one. I think I ghall see what can be done aboubt it.
Thanks again for sugzesting that.

Do you remenmber admiring a little pear wood figure
of a woman in my office? It could be had for $100, whiech is
about one third of what the sculptor usually charges.

I may be sending a hurry=call to René d'Harnincouwrt®
in a day or so because, although Oroszco at first socepbed
for Yotober 12, he has written me deolining the invitation.
Mpr.Herring is now trying %o induee Rivera to come in Orosco's
placw and I am standing ready Yo meke at least an effort to
get d'Harnincourt in oase this second alternative falls
through.

Sincerely yours,

Bdwin Avery Park ({1
Director of Art "





